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Hi everyone! This week’s blog is coming from me, Ashleigh!
am the projects admin assistant, the person behind the scenes of our social media
platforms, online cervical screening booking requests, and keeping our website up to date.

Social media is a massive part of our project as it allows us to engage with you all and reach

a wider audience in order to help improve the uptake of cervical screening throughout
Suffolk.

One of our new year goals is to try and increase our engagement on social media to try and
reach an even wider audience. We have been thinking about some new post ideas and
different ways we can engage with you all. If you have any feedback for us or any ideas of
anything you would like to see then please let us know!

We are on a variety of different social media platforms, you can find us on the following
accounts:

@veryimportantinvitation

@veryimportantinvitation

n Very Important Invitation @InvitationVery

m Very Important Invitation

We understand that cervical screening can be challenging for many reasons, and we want
you to know that we are here if you would like to talk to us about any questions or concerns
you may have regarding Cervical Screening. We also have a variety of more in-depth
information available for you to read on our website https://suffolkfed.org.uk/healthcare-
services/cervical-screening/

A just a reminder we offer evening and weekend appointments and you can request a
cervical screening appointment with us online via the link below:
https://suffolkfed.org.uk/healthcare-services/cervical-screening/cervical-screening-
appointment-request/
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